
    Interview of the week: Mrs G-  Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

     

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6th form newsletter 
From the 6th form newsletter team.   

18.11.22 edition 

https://www.mygorgeousrecipes.

com/chicken-pasta-bake/ 

 

 

Joke of the week 

 

 

6th Form recipe of the week 



 

 

13K News: 
 



  

 

  

6TH Form went to the Worcestershire life beyond school show on Tuesday!  

Pupils got the chance to talk to Colleges, Employers and social care provisions.  

This is a valuable service to help support pupil’s knowledge of what they want to 

do when they leave school.  

Some favourites of the day were: 

Kidderminster college, Reach, Amber service, Odell centre, Worcester College , 

Wild goose and the safari park.  



 

    

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BTC: 

Look at our fantastic Rocky Road 

cake that pupils made this week 

to sell at the Café.  

Pupils are working towards 

earning the employee of the week 

title. Watch out for pupil wearing 

the employee badge and feel free 

to congratulate them.  

Don’t forget to check out the 

new Facebook page  

 

Hot Toppings: Hot Toppings is Back!!!  

Last week pupils had a practice run at creating delicious potatoes and servings staff! It was a huge success 

and we have lots of orders for Friday. The pupils were amazing.  



 

 

12S News: 

12s had a brilliant time at 

Ourway last week.  They 

practiced their communication 

and social skills and enjoyed some 

team games. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

14B News:  

In 14B this week, students have been 

thinking about it being Kindness Week. 

 

Josh and Aimee were kind on Monday and 

helped Rosie to collect foods for the cafe. 

 

In our weekly news session pupils considered 

what they thought kindness and being kind 

was. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


